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Hello PCSNW families! I want to THANK ALL OF YOU that took the time to fill out the survey 

as it guides us in preparation for next school year. Yes, it’s that time already! The office is busy 

preparing for the next school year. If you haven’t taken the opportunity to submit yours, 

PLEASE TAKE TWO MINUTES and do it now. 

Here’s the link https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdy_3oP-

HNXrasofkLscL5f-CSoBsOn-aHhHX5DV4ABqrG4dw/viewform 

 Spring is in the air, flowers are sprouting, the grass is beginning to “think” about growing and it’s 

time for yard clean-up! If you would like to know how to get involved and earn volunteer hours 

by working around the school grounds contact the office, 360.318.1347 and Kim, Mrs. Marlatt, 

will get you lined up with a project(s) with Jon Taylor our Buildings and Grounds Committee 

Chair. We would like our grounds looking tip top for our Open House that’s just around the 

corner.  

We have set a date for our Open House, April 6th 11:00am-1:00pm. This is an opportunity to 

invite friends, neighbors or acquaintances to come preview our school and see why PCSNW is 

our school of choice for our kids and potentially theirs too. We planned the time during 

“typical” work lunch hours so working parents can come preview our learning environment, 

ask questions and get to know who we are. There is a post on our school facebook page 

https://www.facebook.com/pcsnw.org, so be sure to share it on your page or groups that 

would be relevant so we have a wider reach in the community. 

Do you have Friday, April 14th marked on your calendar for the annual PCSNW AUCTION? This 

is our “BEST” fundraiser of the year – Summit Adventure Park Birthday Packages, Load of 

Gravel, NW WA Fair Family of 4 Passes, Samuel’s Furniture and much more….so get your tables 

organized to “Raise Your Paddle”. Tables seat 8 per table so get your friends and family organized 

and get 1 or 2 tables filled. Be sure to RSVP by calling the office 360.318.1347. 

YOU can help procure Auction items (forms available in the office). Many times it’s who you know 

in the community to get great items for the auction. If you ask a business to donate an item to the 

school, the worst case scenario is they aren’t able to do it this year…BUT what if they are able to 

donate and no one ever asked them before? It takes many hands to make light work and we 

APPRECIATE every person’s contribution of time, energy, and a giving heart. 

Colossians 3:23-24 
23 Whatever you do, work at it with all your heart, as working for the Lord, not for human masters, 24 since you know 

that you will receive an inheritance from the Lord as a reward. It is the Lord Christ you are serving. 

Upcoming Events: 

March 27-30 Mission Week- See poster on the inside of the office main door (each class has a project on a different 

day) Teachers have also emailed families details about what their class is doing. 
April 6 OPEN HOUSE- this is for new families to come and preview PCSNW 

April 10 Sessions 4&5 Reports uploaded to Hubbli by the end of the day 

April 14 Dinner & Silent Auction (Pioneer Pavilion in Ferndale)- Invite your friends & family! 
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